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Laboratory Services, 
Occupational Health Division, 
200 Kent Street, Ottawa, Ontario. 

Augi t 2nd, 1956. 

Mr. P.N. Pitcher, 
General Manager, 
Giant Yellowknife Gold M nes Ltd., 
Yellowknife, N.W.T. 

Dear Pete: 

When Steve and I were in your office recently ..te discussed 
with you the propriety of distributing to the two mines, Giant and 
Con, our rerorts on th= arsenic situation in Yellowknife. To ensure 
that we will not be distributing; any information which you have not 
authorized us to give out I wish now to reca-itul te. 

In addition to information on arsenic in Later and snow and 
on brass, which we obtained ourselves, the reports contain information 
on: 

(a) Nonthy ro :ester tonnages at each mine. 
(b) Fall pan data obtained by each mine. 
(c) Efficier.c ies of the arsenic collection system at each, mine. 

You consented to distribution of the roaster tonnages and 
I imagine there. is no objection to publishing the fall pan data. 
Fowelv r, although a glance at the Giant ftack effluent will tell 
anyone that you are emitting mu:h more smoke than Con is no one kno s 

how much more. Are you agreeable to le- ing Con knot, just what your 
collection efficiency is? 

I hope you understand that there is no intention on our 
part to press you on this matter as it is i .ot of too much concern to 
us one way or ano +,her. But if you an Con wish to receive copies of 
the reports we will need your mutual consent to this interchange cf 
information. 

c.c. to S. Jiomulos, ' istrict Mining Inspector 
Yellowknife, N.W.T. 

Yours sincerely, 

JeP. Windish 
Industrial HYgi:nist. 


